
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
UKMT Junior Mathematical Challenge  
 
We would like to invite your child to participate in the UKMT Junior Mathematical Challenge. 
 
It will take place within school on Wednesday 27th or Thursday 28th April 2022 and is a 60 minute, multiple-
choice challenge. 
 
It encourages mathematical reasoning, precision of thought, and fluency in using basic mathematical 
techniques to solve interesting problems. The problems on the Junior Mathematical Challenge are designed 
to make students think. Most are accessible, yet still challenge those with more experience. 
 
If your child wishes to participate we will give your child some resources to complete over the Easter holiday 
in preparation and there may be some lesson time dedicated to it also.  
 
Although there is a small fee for entering the challenge, we will pay the fee so that there is no cost to 
yourself. Please complete the google form here to express your child’s interest no later than Monday 4th 
April 2022.  
 
If you have any questions please email sjeffcoat@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Ms S Jeffcoat 
Leader of KS3 Mathematics  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeu8oPPIuZXQR15Ng3tVp7cTa0qfFyPcytepQFC4UDqZ2Hhzg/viewform
mailto:sjeffcoat@sackvilleschool.org.uk

